
St. Louis Community College offers a

free college-prep  
program 

for college-bound  
high school students!



5600 Oakland Ave., G-311
St. Louis, MO 63110

Nondiscrimination Statement: St. Louis Community College is committed to creating inclusive, welcoming, and respectful 
learning and working environments focused on the needs of our diverse communities. The College does not discriminate 
on the basis of race, color, national origin, ancestry, religion, sex, pregnancy, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender 
expression, age, disability, protected veteran status, and any other status protected by applicable state or federal law. The 
College’s Nondiscrimination policies apply to any phase of its employment process, any phase of its admission, or financial 
aid programs, and all of its educational programs or activities. For information or concerns related to discrimination or 
sexual harassment, contact Mary Zabriskie, district director for equity compliance, 314-539-5345.

Do you want to go to college? Do you want to be better prepared?  
Would you like to learn new study skills and strategies?

Designed to foster student achievement and increase college acceptance,  
retention, and graduation rates, the TRIO Upward Program at St. Louis  
Community College-Forest Park is offered free to qualified college-bound 
high school students!

The TRIO Upward Bound program offers: 
	 ●  College-preparatory curriculum 
	 ●  Instruction
	 ●  Academic support services and activities
	 ●  ACT Prep sessions 
	 ●  After-school tutoring 
	 ●  Community service opportunities, and more!

In addition, Upward Bound students have access to college and university  
faculty, supplemental instructors, mentors and motivational speakers.  

Get a jump-start on college-prep and take advantage of this unique and 
free opportunity! 

→ To learn more, visit stlcc.edu/trio or call Carolyn Jackson at 314-951-9481.
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TRIO/Upward Bound 
is sponsored by the 
U.S. Department of 

Education and St. Louis 
Community College.




